
Dear Parents/Guardians:

As Minister of Education and Early Childhood Development, I am pleased to 
release our department’s Reports on Achievement from the 2011-2012 school 
year. You can view these reports by visiting www.gnb.ca/education or access 
them through your school. 

Each year, the department publishes these reports to give a snapshot of how 
each of our schools and school districts compare to provincial achievement 
targets. These reports give parents valuable information as they look for ways 
to support their child’s learning in partnership with teachers, school sta�, 
Home and School Associations, and parent school support committees. 

Our focus is always on our children and how we make the greatest di�erence 
for them. Each child deserves the chance to succeed as we build our province 
together. We are working to ensure each child receives the support to reach 
his or her full potential in safe, positive, inclusive learning environments. 
Everyone has a responsibility and a role to play in improving our school 
system. I will continue to work with all our partners, including parents, 
teachers, school sta�, school districts, district education councils, parent 
school support committees and Home and School Associations. Together, 
we will position New Brunswick’s public education system so that all children 
have the opportunity to reach their full potential. 

I am proud to be your Minister of Education and Early Childhood 
Development and I look forward to working with you as we address our 
challenges and build on our opportunities. The success of our students today 
will shape New Brunswick’s future.

I encourage you to speak with your child’s teacher regarding his or her 
individual performance on the provincial assessments and to become 
involved in helping us improve the learning experience for our children. 

Jody Carr
Minister of Education and Early Childhood Development
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